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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

28th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Academic Review Day at Hendon School on February 24th, 2025 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As we 
prepare for the start of the next half term, we would like to invite you to our upcoming 
Academic Review Day at Hendon School on February 24th, 2025. 
 

The Academic Review Day provides an invaluable opportunity for parents and 
students to visit the school and meet with the students' tutors to discuss their progress 
and set academic targets for the upcoming year. This event serves as a platform for 
open communication and collaboration between parents, students, and the school, 
allowing us to work together in supporting your child's educational journey. 
 

During the ten-minute slot, you will have the chance to review your child's grade sheet, 
which outlines their academic achievements and areas that require improvement. 
Together with the tutor, you will set academic targets that will guide and motivate your 
child throughout the new academic year. This personalised approach ensures that 
each student receives the necessary support to reach their full potential. 
 

Please note that attendance is compulsory for all students, and they should arrive in 
full school uniform for their allotted ten-minute slot. We believe that maintaining the 
school's professional atmosphere contributes to the seriousness and success of the 
Academic Review Day. 
 

To book your slot, please log your details on our online booking system at 
https://hendon.schoolcloud.co.uk/  This user-friendly platform allows you to select 
a convenient time slot for your meeting with the tutor. The system will guide you 
through the process, ensuring a smooth and hassle-free booking experience. 
 

We encourage you to book your slot as soon as possible to secure your preferred time. 
If you encounter any issues or require assistance with the online booking system, 
please do not hesitate to contact our school office, and our staff will be glad to assist 
you. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to Hendon School for the Academic 
Review Day.  
 

Thank you for your attention, and we eagerly await your presence on February 24th, 
2025. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

E Roman 
 

Esa Roman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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